COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3
2lat April, 1936,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the Seecond Speelal Survey No,.2
and Boller Supvey which beeame due at the end of last month on
the steamer "TOTHNES", I have to acquaint you I am in receipt of
& letter from the Consulting wm intimating that the
Uwners are at present wtutm for the sale of this ship,
and until these are completed they are mot able to give any
inf%ﬁ,gn. in regard to these inspeetions, but it is expected

. the vessel will be drydoeked st Blyth, possihly within the
next two weaks .

In the circumstances I shell be glad if you will

be gulded accordingly and give the sase attention in due course.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours failthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyars,
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